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August 27, 2021 
 

VIA ELECTRONIC AND MAIL DELIVERY 
Dianne Martin, Chairwoman 
New Hampshire Public Utilities Commission 
21 S. Fruit Street, Suite 10 
Concord, N.H.  03301 
 
Re: DW 20-156 – Pennichuck East Utility, Inc. 

Permanent Rate Proceeding 
Temporary Rate Compliance Tariffs 
 

Dear Chairwoman Martin: 
 

Pursuant to Commission Order No. 26,508 issued on August 16, 2021, attached please find 
Pennichuck East Utility, Inc.’s (PEU) compliance tariffs.  The tariffs reflect the approved 
14.03% temporary rate increase.   
 
As part of the temporary rate settlement, PEU agreed to forego collection of its Qualified 
Capital Project Adjustment Charge (QCPAC).  Therefore, the QCPAC tariff page has also 
been amended to reflect a zero QCPAC surcharge as of the date of the Commission’s order.  
Additionally, as the Commission is aware, in Docket DW 20-019, PEU revised its QCPAC 
request to zero.  (See Tab 17, August 17, 2021 amended petition.) 
 
Pursuant to Puc 1603.03(a), an original and two copies are being provided to the 
Commission. 
 
Thank you in advance for your assistance with this filing. 

 
Very Truly Yours, 

               
      Marcia A. Brown 

       
 
Enclosures: temporary rate tariffs 
cc: Docket-Related Service List for DW 20-156 
 


